
ANDHRA PRADESH PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION: VIJAYAWADA 
 

 

WEB NOTE 
 

 

 

 In continuation to all Recruitment Notifications which are 

issued recently in the month of December 2018, it is hereby 

informed that as per G.O.Ms.No.282, General Administration 

(Ser-A) Department, dated 20.09.2003. 

 

”Notwithstanding anything contained in the 

Andhra Pradesh State and Sub-ordinate Service Rules 

or Special Rules or any other rule governing the post 

for the Direct Recruitment, the candidate who 

possess higher qualification than the prescribed 

qualification and the candidate with higher 

qualification without the prescribed qualification shall 

also be considered for selection along with 

candidates who have the prescribed qualification 

only”.  

 

  

 

 

   Date: 11.01.2019            Sd/- 

Secretary 


